
This week, May 16--22, 2021, marks the 6th anniver-
sary of the publication of Pope Francis' encycli-
cal Laudato Si! This past year has been a total celebra-
tion of the encyclical and has called us to look again at 
what we are doing to save this planet on which God has 
placed us. During this week, many activities will be taking 
place to call us to reflect on what we are doing and what 

we can do to live more in harmony with the planet and its 
people. .As Educators, which we all are, it is important 
that we engage ourselves and our students in looking at 
what is happening on this earth and  accepting our re-
sponsibility to make it better for those who will come after 
us. For more information on this week and what it is all 
about, you can go to laudatosiweek.org and there you 
will find information and also activities--some simple and 
some more complex-- that you can do, not just this week, 
but in weeks to come, to assist you 
and others in changing lifestyle hab-
its that can change the planet. 
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